
Recently, Year 6 had some very special four-legged visitors from Furba-
bies Cat Rescue! The experience was both heartwarming and inspiring 
and it’s prompted us to take action and help this incredible cause. 

Furbabies Cat Rescue is a voluntary organisation that was founded in 
2013. Based in the Birmingham area, the charity works tirelessly to res-
cue, rehabilitate, and rehome cats and kittens — many of whom arrive 
in urgent and heartbreaking conditions. 

The charity relies entirely on donations and the generosity of support-
ers to continue its life-saving work. Without this support, they wouldn’t 
be able to give these vulnerable animals the second chance they de-
serve. 

Now, we want to give back — and we need your help! 

Furbabies is currently in need of the following items: 
Cat toys 
Scratch pads 
Food and water bowls 
Litter trays 

Do you have any spare or unwanted items at home 
that could be donated? If so, please bring them to school by Friday 
4th July 2025. 

Your support means the world — not just to us, but to the many cats 
and kittens who are counting on kindness to get the second chance 
they deserve. 


